
We in Sweden now have Swedish language Divine Principle books 
 
Friedhilde Bachle [Becker] 
April 1973 
Stockholm, Sweden 
 

 
Photo date and location unknown 

 

We are so grateful that we are allowed to belong to the world-wide Unified Family and that we can seek 

for the lost children of our Father one by one on this foundation. 

 

Our new brothers and sisters feel more and more responsibility and recognize the malicious ways in 

which Satan works, outside as well as within the Family. We all work very hard to understand our 

Father's Will in every situation and to work according to this. We have good talks in students' houses, 

where we go witnessing, two by two in the afternoon, knocking at each door. In the street we speak to a 

lot of people every day and our Family gets more well known. 

 

This month we got the Divine Principles in book form in Swedish from the printing office of our German 

Family. 

 

Hereby we have reached a new stage in the development of the missionary work. 

 

A young man from North Sweden, who visited us for a few days and who is very interested in the Truth, 

is now in the Norwegian Family for one week for more intense studies in a bigger Family. We hope that 

he will become an active member of our Family. 

 

Last week I visited the second "Conference for Different Religions and Confessions". The theme "Our 

view on Death" was talked over by all congregations. Nine different religious r:iovements were 

represented with about 40-45 members during two days. The term "Death" presented in the light of the 

Divine Principles was discussed eagerly and in a very positive way, also our opinion concerning 

Reincarnation. There was a wonderful atmosphere and a great will to understand each other. 

 

We are very much waiting and longing for our Leader and Mother to visit us and give us so much love 

and joy and a deeper understanding for God's plan. On the other hand we wish very much that we can 

show them a good harvest in our hearts and in our work. 

 


